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FORUM MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE MEETING 
 

24th July 2019 
 

PLANNING AND ENVIRONMENT GROUP REPORT 
 

 
During this fairly quiet period the Group has continued to monitor all planning applications 
submitted within our area and reacted as appropriate according members’ views. 
The main issues of Beck Lane and the Vere Avenue/Gilcroft Street developments continue to 
cause concern and Barry Nicholl has represented the Group regarding the appeal by the 
developers of the former, whilst Jane Cooper and Lynn Henstock have been active in regard 
to the latter. 
A Planning Group meeting was held with Richard Purcell who advised on various aspects of 
planning which those present found helpful. 
 
Richard Goad. 
July 2019 


